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TMB suspends Plano physician

On November 14, 2019, a disciplinary panel of the Texas Medical Board temporarily
suspended, without notice, the Texas medical license of Timothy M. Collins, D.O. (Lic. No.
J7454), after determining his continuation in the practice of medicine poses a continuing threat
to public welfare. The suspension was effective immediately.

The Board panel found that on or around October 29, 2019, Dr. Collins was arrested by the
Arlington Police Department’s Crimes Against Children Unit on two counts of sexual assault of a

child as well as for possession of an illicit substance, methamphetamine, and a variety of pills.
Drug paraphernalia was also discovered during a search of Dr. Collin’s home office.

A temporary suspension hearing with notice will be held as soon as practicable with 10 days'
notice to Dr. Collins, unless the hearing is specifically waived by Dr. Collins.

The temporary suspension remains in place until the Board takes further action.
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